
 

 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE -MARCH 7, 2005 

TRAFFIC CALMING MEASURES FOR FIELDSTONE DRIVE 

Recommendation 

Councillor Bernie Di Vona recommends: 

1. That the City of Vaughan Engineering Department be requested to prepare a report to outline 
the options and costs associated with road and traffic improvements  (to include road 
widening). 

2. That staff bring back the report to a further Committee of the Whole before the end of May 
2005. 

3. That the request from residents on Fieldstone Drive be received. 

Background - Analysis and Options 

Residents of Fieldstone Drive have experienced high volume of traffic beyond limits.  They have 
experienced severe difficulty with entering/existing their own property. 
 
Relationship to Vaughan Vision 2007 
 
3.3.1 Implement effective traffic calming measures. 

Conclusion 

That the City of Vaughan receive the requests from the residents of Fieldstone Drive and refer it 
to the City of Vaughan Engineering Department for a traffic control study to analyze and solve the 
increased traffic problem on Fieldstone Drive.  
 
Attachments 
 
None 
 
Report prepared by: 
 
Laura Borello-D’Avino, Council Administrative Assistant 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 
Bernie Di Vona 
Councillor Ward-3 
 


